Amy M. Schweitzer, AICP
Auburn Building, Planning & Development

Auburn, IN 46706

RE: Jeremy Woods' request for vacating alley between 503 & 505 W.

Ensley Avenue

Dear Mrs. Schweitzer,

I am the property owner of 505 W. Ensley Ave. and I have discussed this
matter with Mr. Woods. I have no interest in the half portion of the alley

and [ am willing to deed said portion to Mr. Woods. If you need to
contact me further you may call me at (260) 479-5015.
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